

Principal's letter

Our Pupil Free Day was an exciting opportunity for the whole staff to come together to discuss the vision of the school. At the end of the day we developed our new motto: Empower – Enrich – Educate and our vision is 'Students accessing the world through language and learning'. We look forward to discussing with the students further about what this means so that everyone in the Furlong Park Community are familiar with this.

Lee Bullock Principal

Principal awards

Congratulations to Antanhe and Fadila for achieving their maths goals!



Term Dates 2018

Term 3 – 16 July to 21 September 2018

Term 4 - 8 October to 21 December 2018

Upcoming Events 2018

Every Monday - 9am - Assembly - All welcome

Every Thursday 9:15am – 10:15am – Free Auslan classes – All welcome

Every Friday 3pm – Classroom presentations

PBS values!

Congratulations to the students who received 10 PBS stickers this week!



